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RECOVERED 
In 2004, the Bayliner Cierra, pictured below, was stolen from Lynnwood Marina in North 
Vancouver. Shortly after the theft, investigators with the West Vancouver Police 
obtained information regarding the vessel and the new altered HIN. The investigation 
led to the Nanaimo area but then went cold. The vessel was subsequently added to 
Stolen Boats Canada. On September 18th 2009 Stolen Boats Canada received 
information that the stolen vessel was in Nanaimo Harbour. A consorted effort involving 
the RCMP West Coast Marine Squad, RCMP Gabriola Island, RCMP North Vancouver 
and the Vancouver Police Marine Unit, resulted in the vessel being located and 
identified as that stolen in 2004 from Lynnwood Marina.   
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